
Policy Audit
Service
KSBA’s policy consultants work directly with the staff of Kentucky’s public
school districts, recommending model policies that are legally compliant and considered
best practices. Over time districts will experience administrative changes, such
as election of new board members and/or central office turnover. These circumstances
may result in a significant loss of institutional knowledge and less familiarity with policies
and procedures on the books.
 
District-initiated changes made by previous administrations may need to be reviewed and
revised. Policies that are seldom utilized and sit untouched may also merit review. The
complexities of district policy cannot be understated, and KSBA stands ready to assist you
in navigating the dense protocols to which schools are legally bound. Misunderstanding
of district policy may leave your school system and staff exposed.
 
KSBA has introduced a new policy audit service. Your assigned policy consultant will
conduct a comparative study of your district policy manual and KSBA's own model policy
language. The audit will result in a list of recommendations. Upon request, districts may
request drafts of policy language based on audit findings. This unique collaboration will help
to ensure your district policies are current and clear.
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